
Treasurer’s Report for the year 2024

I present my Financial Report 2023-2024 for KCSRA

● Like last year we have enlisted Community Capacity Accounting to produce what they call a 6PAC
report. You can see their findings at the end of this document.

● The Association received income totalling $20,951 – with the Roading Defence Fund (RDF) making
up the bulk $11,300,  Subscriptions  $7575 and the rest  was boat  ramp and other  donations  and
interest received. After expenses of $6365 – $2875 for RDF -  have been deducted the net surplus for
the year was $14586. 

● In the last year we sent out 22 official KCSRA and NIF news as well as 21 Community Notices. 

● Membership at the end of February is 304 – slightly down from last year. We are representing a
sizeable number of ratepayers in our Marlborough Sounds coverage area, but we are still looking to
increase our membership, because when talking to any authority these figures are meaningful. If you
have a new neighbour, why not talk to him about our Association?

● We have continued our usage of electronic committee meetings. It means we can hold meeting at
short notice and spending less time of travel. It seems to work well and we have the ability for
committee members to attend where ever they are on the day.

● Major spending this year all relate to either the storm events, where we engaged our own experts, as
well as fees related to the Aquaculture Variation works.

● As required  by  law I  will  submit  the  accounts  to  the  Registrar  of  Incorporated  Societies  once
accepted by this AGM.

Conclusion:

Like in previous years, your Association is financially sound and with strong membership of roughly around
20% of all individual ratepayers in our huge area.

Stefan Schulz
(Treasurer)
Kenepuru & Central Sounds Residents Association Inc.












